


Dear friends! 
 
From the moment of creation until today Kyokushin World Union 
has been committed to a noble and unselfish mission – uniting 
Kyokushin Family Worldwide! Reaching this goal is a highest 
honour for us! This year our country will invite the best fighters of 
the planet from all continents and from all federations for 
participation in the Kyokushin Karate World Championship for the 
first time! We will introduce beauty of Khabarovsk Krai with its’ 
wildlife to the world and we decided to arrange championship itself 
not in a way many fighters and audience are used to see it during 
many years. We decided to change the history! To crush habitual 
images of international competitions! We can say with confidence 
and pride that such level and format of Kyokushin Championship is 
arranged for the first time in the world, independently from holding 
organisation, country or federation. 
  In order to organise such greatest event in Kyokushin World, we have invited the best 
professionals. We are proud of our team of organising committee and expect this 
Championship to be legendary. 
  
See you in Khabarovsk on October 3-4! 
  
General Secretary of Kyokushin World Union 
Sergey Suvorov 
	
  
























